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From:
Sent: 20 December 2022 12:27
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning proposals.

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sir or Madam, 
On Thursday 8th December I was fortunate or unfortunate enough to visit the “Ocean” Exmouth to view proposals 
for a massive influx of properties in the East Devon area. We had it explained by a person that the favoured option 
would be the area around the airport. That might be the favoured location but I cannot help thinking the location 
will be decided by the housing developers. Profit rules above common sense. When the development comes about I 
only hope that the traffic congestion on the A376 is considered.  
Yours sincerely,  
Reg Squire. 


